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Dear ?, 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to introduce you to the California Nevada Interscholastic Ski 
and Snowboard Federation (CNISSF) and to extend an invitation for (academy or school) to join our 
federation for the upcoming 2024/25 season. 

The CNISSF is dedicated to providing a top-notch alpine experience for student-athletes while fostering 
leadership, encouragement, and support. Our federation works diligently to coordinate safe and fair 
competitions, encouraging integrity, accountability, and respect among all participants. 

Our competition season typically begins the day after the football season officially closes and concludes 
around March 15. We adhere to eligibility rules outlined in our Constitution and By-Laws. Divisions 
within our federation are structured based on geographical locations, ensuring fair and competitive 
matchups. We offer both Alpine and Nordic divisions, catering to schools interested in both downhill and 
cross-country ski racing. 

Membership in the CNISSF includes schools in good standing in the California Interscholastic Federation 
(CIF) or the Nevada Interscholastic Activities Association (NIAA). To maintain standardization and 
safety, we follow specific bylaws for event organization and execution, including course setting, timing, 
and race rules. Our championship meets are both team and individual events. Our CNISSF championships 
follow a qualification process to ensure a high level of competition for both teams and individual racers. 

As a member of CNISSF, (academy or school), would have the opportunity to engage in high-quality 
competitions, develop valuable skills, and foster camaraderie among student-athletes. Our federation 
provides a platform for schools to showcase their talents in the exhilarating sports of skiing and 
snowboarding while upholding the highest standards of sportsmanship and fair play. 

I invite you to review the information posted on our web site at www.cnissf.com. If you are interested in 
participating in the CNISSF please see the new school link on the web page and call our commissioner, 
Joseph R. Volek for more information on our organization. 

Thank you for considering this opportunity, and I look forward to the possibility of welcoming (academy 
or school) to the California Nevada Interscholastic Ski and Snowboard Federation. 

Warm regards, 
 
Joseph R. Volek 
Joseph R. Volek 
Commissioner of the CNISSF 
530-417-4730 or jvolek@eduhsd.net  
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